
 

 
 
 
 
 
21 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carer 
 

Year 10 Autumn Exams 2022  

 
The Year 10 Autumn Exams begin on Monday 5th December to Tuesday 13th December. This 
week will be formal exams in the Sports Hall. The full exam timetable is at the end of this 
letter.  
 
Our Year 10 pupils are working hard in preparation for their Year 10 exams, they have 
shown real ambition and tenacity this year at the start of their GCSE courses. We are very 
proud of them all. We hope this excellent attitude continues as they prepare for their Year 
10 exams and look forward to them continuing to develop their subject knowledge 
throughout the rest of the year.  
 
As we continue to support Year 10 in the recovery from Covid disruption, these exams 
provide a vital guide to areas of the curriculum that we need to focus more support on as 
pupils continue through year 10. We need to ensure that the pupils put their best efforts 
into revising and preparing for these Year 10 exams. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact suzi.shepherd@midlandat.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

  
 
Ms Suzi Shepherd 
Vice Principal  
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